
From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 10:13 AM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: public comment for 16-1871-EL-BGN 

"D 
OO FromrJared M [mailto:jaredmoner(S)gmail.com] —p f^ 
-o Sent: Wednesday, September 20,2017 5:36 PM . 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb(a)puco.ohio.gov> "̂ — ro 
Subject: Sustainable Cleveland - -̂  

Hello, 

-y-

CO 

I would like to say thank you for bring this project to where it is now. Hopefully all goes as planned. I'm 
ecstatic to see the sustainable route Cleveland hopefully decides to go down. At 19 years old, there is plenty of 
time ahead of me; a greener earth means a brighter future for the upcoming generations. Cleveland has the 
resources, there is no reason we shouldn't take advantage of them (shallow lake and minimal migration of 
birds). 

Thank you, 

Jared 
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